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I.  Welcome:
Meeting was called to order at 8:35 a.m.  

II. Reading of the Minutes:
Minutes were approved by Mrs. Jackson and second by Mrs. 
Rosado.

III.  Principal’s Report:
Mrs. Floyd shared that Chili’s Night was a success and we are hoping to receive $300.00.  Jennifer Ardo was named the fifth grade teacher of the month by the city of Sunrise. Reading Camp will be held at Nob Hill starting on June 24th.  The debate team won medals in the last competition and they will participate in one more upcoming competition.  Mrs. Floyd shared a handout regarding the upcoming safety meeting on April 17th. 

IV. Title 1 Report:
Mrs. Most shared that Beach Clean Up Day was a success and 200 pounds of garbage was collected.  She stated that the prompting guides have arrived which teachers will use.  Poem in your Pocket night will be held on April 8th.  She shared that tutoring in math will end on April 2nd and science tutoring will begin for fifth grade students two days a week.  STEM for 3rd and 4th grade students focus on math, while science is the focus for 5th grade students.  Students are getting practice in bubbling in responses in all classes to prepare for upcoming tests.  Mrs. Most shared that all grade level teams submitted ideas for the use of the Smart Bond money.  Prices for laptops, carts, flexible seating, color printers, a digital marquee, and a copy machine are being looked into. 

V. School Improvement Plan/SIP Goals:
Mr. Suarez stated surveys are being sent to parents and students whose parents complete the survey will receive ice cream.  It is required that the school has a 20 percent response rate. 

VI. Budget Update:
Teachers are ordering materials with the money given to them and the SAC money has been spent.  

VII. Concerns and Compliments:
The meeting was adjourned at 8:57 a.m.
The next SAC meeting will be held April 16 at 8:30 AM. 



